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714-8 Zone Expanders

HARDWARE UPDATE 

Hardware Update
Effective May 26th, 2020, all 714-8 Zone Expanders are shipping with Level E hardware. The following 
feature is available:

Expanded EOL Range
Updated Level E hardware supports an expanded EOL resistor range of 1k Ohm to 4.7k Ohm. All 
714‑8 Zone Expanders with updated hardware still ship with eight 1k Ohm resistors but can be 
installed with resistors from the expanded EOL range to support retrofit applications. 

Level E 714-8 Zone Expanders do not require panel or expander firmware updates to use the 
expanded EOL range feature.

Obtaining the New Hardware
To order the new 714-8 Zone Expander with updated Level E hardware, contact DMP Customer Service 
at 1-866-266-2826 or visit buy.dmp.com.

https://buy.dmp.com/dmp/Shop

